
I would like to see beavers protected in Oregon. Currently people can kill as many beavers as they desire at any time. These 
animals are beneficial overall to landowners and public lands and need to be protected. We have lots of water moving through our 
land in Wallowa county and having more beavers would benefit not only our land but other land in the flood plain.


